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What We Learned This Week: 
ELA 

●​ We worked in our guided reading groups 
 

●​ We continued POETRY writing using our senses, personification, and onomatopoeia 
●​ We wrote about sunflowers 

 

Math -(Uzzardi) 
●​ We added and subtracted fractions and also simplified them. 

 

Coming up next week: 
ELA 

●​ We will continue guided reading groups 
 

●​ We will continue writing poetry using various forms of figurative language 
 

Math- (Uzzardi) 
●​ We will continue fractions 

○​ Focusing on adding and subtracting fractions 
 
 

 
Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) 
testing next week  
 
No School - Friday April 15th 
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